Response to Documentary Information Disclosure Policy Request
To: Kieren McCarthy
Date: 13 ]July 2011

Re: Request No. 20110613-1

Thank you for your Request for Information dated 13 June 2011 (the “Request”), which was
submitted through the Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers’ (ICANN)
Documentary Information Disclosure Policy (DIDP). Your Request is set forth in full below.

Items Requested:

The Request states:
At the 19 May meeting of the Board Governance Committee, the minutes note that
the committee asked "staff to provide the BGC with a scorecard of the status of each
recommendation”, referring to the recommendations from the Accountability and

Transparency Review Team (ATRT).

Minutes can found at: http://www.icann.org/en/minutes/minutes-bgc-19may11-
en.htm

Could you please send me a copy of that scorecard.

Response:

The content of the “scorecard” referenced in the minutes of the Board Governance
Committee (BGC) meeting is reflected in the ATRT report posted on 25 June 2011, at
http://www.icann.org/en/accountability/atrt-report-25jun11-en.pdf. As noted in the BGC
minutes, the “scorecard” was to reflect the status of the work underway for the BGC-related
recommendations, and those are now rolled up into the larger ATRT report.

In addition, Bruce Tonkin provided an update with additional detail on the BGC’s plans for
overseeing the BGC-assigned ATRT recommendations. During the 24 June 2011 Board
meeting (transcript at http://singapore41.icann.org/meetings/singapore2011 /transcripts-
board-meeting-1-24jun11-en.txt), Bruce, as the Chair of the BGC, noted the committee
assignments made and the status of incorporation of the recommendations into standard
operating procedures.

About DIDP

ICANN’s DIDP is limited to requests for information already in existence within ICANN that
is not publicly available. In addition, the DIDP sets forth Defined Conditions of
Nondisclosure. To review a copy of the DIDP, which is contained within the ICANN
Accountability & Transparency: Framework and Principles please see
http://www.icann.org/transparency/acct-trans-frameworks-principles-10jan08.pdf.
ICANN makes every effort to be as responsive as possible to the entirety of your Request.




We hope this information is helpful. If you have any further inquiries, please forward them
to didp@icann.org.



